Scout me in!
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Pack 92 Parent Orientation Night
Tuesday, August 26th
6:30 p.m. in
St. Mark’s Schafer Hall (Basement)

Boys and girls, grades K - 5 (ages 5 to 10), are invited to attend Parent Orientation Night with an adult.  Registration began on August 19th.  There is no deadline to register, but the longer you wait, the more fun you will miss.  Bring a buddy to make a lifetime of Scouting memories.

Cub Scouting provides year-round fun for the entire family including:  arts & crafts, swimming, hiking, camping, archery, outdoor cooking, B.B. rifle shooting, campfires, pinewood derbies and more!  Past years have included a police helicopter landing on our football field, birds of prey demonstrations, trained canine police officers, and rising 50 feet into the air on a fire engine bucket.

Cub Scouting is one of several BSA age-appropriate programs where youth develop the foundations of leadership, citizenship, and personal fitness.  Questions about Cub Scouting can be directed to Cubmaster Daniel Feltman at 317.919.1255.  We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday.  Come find out what the ideal year of Scouting looks like – full of fun and exciting things to do that involve the family!
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